
16 April 2021

Dear GT Family and Friends,

On 15 April 2021, the church leadership was informed that two separate attendees of 
our 11 April 2021, 10.00am Sunday English Service were tested positive for COVID-19. 
Both individuals adhered to our check-in process and did not show any visible 
symptoms at the time. All MKN SOP and guidelines were strictly complied with 
throughout the church service.

Upon their tests and tracing, both the individuals appeared to have contracted the virus 
from their personal interactions outside of the church service. The first individual, upon 
finding out that a few office colleagues were experiencing some symptoms, voluntarily 
underwent the COVID testing. The second individual came down with a fever on 14 April 
2021 and decided to voluntarily go through the testing as well.

In mitigation, the church will be taking these following actions:

I would like to appeal to all GT family to stay calm and not forward any unverified 
information. Please follow our social media platform and Connect Group communication 
for official updates.

Let us continue to keep those affected and their families, and the church, in prayer as we 
trust the Lord to lead us in this situation with wisdom, sensitivity, protection and 
courage. The Lord will grant us peace and victory. And let us pray for the nation in the 
midst of increasing COVID-19 cases, as the government seeks to vaccinate the people 
and bring the pandemic under control.

In Christ,
REV DR VINCENT LEOH
MAIN PASTOR

Love God, Touch Lives

Professional sanitisation of the entire premise will be carried out.
In accordance with the Ministry of Health’s criterion, we are now in the process of 
identifying and informing those who were in contact with the affected 
individuals. They will be advised to quarantine themselves and their families, and 
if necessary, to take the COVID-19 test as well.
All on site physical services for the whole church (including language churches) 
will cease until further notice. Our Sunday services will continue to be available 
online, so will our Wednesday Prayer Encounter. Our Connect Groups will be via 
Zoom. We encourage all to stay connected and stay safe.
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